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ANCICH ANNOUNCES RETIREMENT AFTER 

2011 FOOTBALL SEASON

Santa Fe Springs, CA – With over 300 people in attendance, St. Paul High School hosted its 41st annual football awards banquet at the Ritz Gardens in Whittier this past Sunday evening.   The guest speaker was current Whittier College interim head coach Kirk Jellerson, a 1978 graduate of St. Paul, and one of 54 former players under Coach Marijon Ancich that have gone on to head coaching positions at the high school and college levels.  While presenting numerous awards to his own players and the always formidable All-Opponent team honors to players who showed exceptional play throughout the season against St. Paul, Coach Ancich  dished out the usual “Ancichism’s” that always fill the room with laughter.  It was a scene that has been played out for decades, and on Monday morning, Coach Ancich announced that he would do it only one more time.  

 “I will never forget the thousands of people I have had the opportunity and pleasure of getting to teach, coach and become friends with,” said Ancich.  “When I think of facing the 2011 schedule and knowing it will be my last year at St. Paul, it puts a different outlook on the approach I’ll take.  There will really be a lot more effort and meaning behind the preparations and meetings, so that I leave with a positive and successful year that the Swordsmen can build the future on.”

“Coach Ancich will certainly be missed” stated athletic director Casey Morales.  “I don’t think anyone who knows high school football will ever think of St. Paul and not connect it with Coach A.”     

“He’s one of a kind!” states principal Kate Aceves.  “I have never known anyone who is more admired than Marijon Ancich.  I am looking forward to being able to share one more season with him.  This comes at a time when many changes are being made around the St. Paul campus.  We have spent the last 6 months evaluating where we are, and more importantly, where we plan to be in the next few years.”  

So how do you replace a legend?  “We’re really not thinking about that just yet.  We still have him for one more season,” says Morales.  “It is never easy to replace someone who has made such an impact.  But, when you combine our aspirations with our commitment to athletics and the campaign to upgrade our facilities, I believe that the job of head football coach at St. Paul will be attractive to some outstanding candidates.” 
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